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The GROUP NAME Pruning Club is coming to your block
On Day of week, Month, Day, Year @ Time
If you have a tree planted in the sidewalk in front of your home the pruning club may prune your tree while we are on your block. If you have any questions or would like us to skip your tree please contact us prior to the date listed above, our contact information is listed on the top of this page. 
Please join us if you would like to learn proper pruning techniques, while getting to know other neighbors interested in beautifying our neighborhood. We will focus on clearance pruning, which allows safe passage to both street traffic and sidewalk traffic. We will also try to prune away any broken, dead, or diseased branches. Volunteers consist of beginners, seasoned amateurs, and certified professionals. Everyone is invited, no experience necessary.
Tools will be available for volunteers to use. However, please bring eye protection, gloves, and any sharp tree pruning tools you have to pruning club events. Light refreshments and snacks will be served. At each pruning club event a free item will be raffled off to volunteers who attend the entire session. (Please note: Pruning club will be postponed in the event of heavy rain, lightening, and/or temperatures reaching above 95°.)
If you would like to join the GROUP NAME Pruning Club or would like to take part in other GROUP NAME activities please subscribe to our e-mail announcements list by emailing us at: GROUP EMAIL or by calling us at one of the telephone numbers above. 
If you are interested in becoming a trained Tree Tender, please contact Mindy Maslin at the Pennsylvania Horticultural Society at 215-988-8844 or mmaslin@pennhort.org. 
